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Mahim 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

Admissions – 2017-2018 

 

Sr. KG to Std. 8 

 

Bombay Scottish School, over the decades, has built a strong reputation for imparting 

quality education, imbued with moral values aimed at the all round development of all 

its students. 

 

To achieve this, it is important to maintain a healthy student-teacher ratio. This in 

turn makes the learning process quicker and more meaningful. 

 

With this aim in mind, we had not opened admissions to classes Sr. KG to Std. 8 

during the academic years 2015-16 and 2016-2017.  The Management has once again 

reviewed the situation this year.  We have been successful in bringing down the class 

size only marginally.  We have therefore decided not to open admissions to classes  

Sr. KG to Std. 8 for the academic year 2017-2018. 

 

We look forward to your understanding and support. 

 

     Sd/- 

Principal 

 

31st March 2017 
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